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41st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review (UPR)

Kingdom of Bahrain’ Statement
Review of Brazil’s UPR
Second Secretary to the Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bahrain to the United Nations in Geneva
Geneva 14th November 2022
Mr. President,
-The Kingdom of Bahrain welcomes the delegation of Brazil and thanks them for their presentation, 
-We commend Brazil’s continues engagement with the council particularly through the UPR mechanism, and we note with satisfaction the number of accepted recommendations by Brazil in the 3rd cycle, especially recommendations aiming to eliminate racial discrimination and income inequality through the introduction of both the Inter-American Convention against Racism, Racial Discrimination and Related Forms of Intolerance as of January 2022, and through the launch of the Brazil Aid Program in 2021.
-We also would like commend Brazil’s efforts in taking further proceedings to prevent sexual exploitation of women and children.

In this context, we offer the following recommendations:  

· Encourage Brazil to continue its efforts to strengthen human rights, particularly within the framework of eliminating domestic violence and trafficking in persons. 

· Continue to implement programs to eradicate poverty and improve social development.
The delegation of Bahrain wishes Brazil a successful review.
I thank you Mr. President
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